
VIDEO  –  RSE  Report  into
Digital Participation

 

The new report issued today by the Royal Society of Edinburgh
into digital participation says that the step change proposed
by the Scottish Government needs to step up a gear.

They conclude that the government will have to spend £100m to
ensure that there is no widening of the digital divide across
the country, but that the divide is not all about geography.

We spoke to the chair of the RSE Inquiry, Professor Alan
Fourman about the findings

You can download the report here.
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